
Chairperson and Members of the Committee, 

My name is Angie Kunkel and I am expressing my support for HB 1391. 

I believe fully that We the People should have full ability to make our own 

informed decisions about our and our childs healthcare.  It should NOT be left up 

to our employers, government or schools to make those decisions, especially 

when it comes to vaccines.   

It is our fundamental right to medical autonomy.   

Thank you, 

Angie Kunkel 

Granville, ND  58741 


